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September 9, 2019 
 
Nury Martinez, Chair 
Energy, Climate Change, and Environmental Justice Committee 
Room 470, City Hall  
 
Dear Councilmember Martinez: 
 
At its meeting held August 28, 2019, the Transportation Committee considered the Los 
Angeles Department of Transportation and Bureaus of Engineering, Street Services, 
and Sanitation joint report relative to the second round of Corridors and Complete 
Streets Reconstruction/ Vision Zero Program projects. At that time, Committee 
recommended that Council approve the Recommendation Nos. 1, 2, 3, and 5 of the 
report. 
 
Pursuant to the multiple referral of this matter, the subject Council file is hereby 
transmitted to your Energy, Climate Change, and Environmental Justice Committee for 
consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John White, Legislative Assistant 
Transportation Committee 
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